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Comments: I fully support the proposed actions, especially the non-motorized trail actions, with which I am more

familiar.

 

Rerouting the Lower Ryman Trail seems overdue, will reduce resource degradation, and will provide a welcome

addition for accessing the Colorado Trail and high country.  It will also facilitate shorter loop options.

 

Improving and sanctioning the Circle Trail will improve access to the Colorado Trail and high country for residents

and visitors to the Rico area, and will provide shorter loop options.  It will also reduce the number of users getting

lost.

 

I am less familiar with the proposed modifications to the Spring Creek Trail and area, but they seem to make

good sense as described.


